
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: February 21, 2019 

Item description/summary: 

 
Fee Waiver Requests Granted.  
No Fee Waiver Requests were granted February 2019.   
 
There is one request for abatement of usage charges which staff declined.  The customer insisted 
on having this item presented to the Board. 
 
Customer bought property in November 2018 and claims that the high amount of the first bill 
was due to leakage in the sprinkler system, which was subsequently shut off.  Customer 
requested waiver of the usage bill of $181.20.    
 

 
 

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

Water Revenue loss of $181.20. 

 

Employee Feedback 

 

 

Sample Motion: 

Motion to authorize staff to proceed/not proceed with implementation of fee. 

Prepared by: 

Karin Helvey, Financial Manager 
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